
2025 Campbell County 
4-H Camp! - July 21-25 

 
What’s 

Happening  
in 4-H

Feb. 3 4-H Teen Leadership — 5:30pm 

Feb. 3 4-H After School Art — 4:00pm 
 Environmental Education Center 

Feb. 5 4-H Lego Club — 5:00pm 

Feb. 6 4-H Saddle-Up Club Meeting 
 Community Service Project 5:00pm 

 Education 6:00pm — Meeting 7:00pm 

Feb. 10 4-H After School Art — 4:00pm 
 Environmental Education Center 

Feb. 12 4-H Board Games — 5:00pm 

Feb. 13 4-H Dog Club Meeting — 7:00pm 

Feb. 17 4-H / FFA Livestock Club Meeting 
 Education 6:30pm — Meeting 7:30pm 

Feb. 17 Rabbit & Poultry Club Meeting 
 Education 6:00pm 

Feb. 17 4-H After School Art — 4:00pm 
 Environmental Education Center 

Feb. 19 4-H Nature Club — 5:30pm 
 Environmental Education Center 

Feb. 24 4-H Cloverbuds — 4:30 or 6:00pm 

Feb. 24 4-H After School Art — 4:00pm 
 Environmental Education Center 

Feb. 27 4-H Dog Club Meeting — 7:00pm 

Programs or meetings are at the Campbell County Extension Office 

 in Highland Heights unless noted below.  

For more information on these or other programs offered  

call the extension office at 859-572-2600. 

A U G U S T  2 0 2 4  

 

• Camp forms will be available online or in 
the office starting  Monday, March 17th. 

• Camp forms & camp fee will be accepted 
starting Monday, March 24 at 8 am! 
Reminder: No more than 5 camp forms per 
person will be accepted.  

• Camp registration fills up quickly, we 
recommend turning in your forms in-person 
at our office on March 24th.  

• Office hours are 8-4:30pm.  

• 2025 Dates: July 21-25 

• Cost: $163.00 —  Check or Cash only. 
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Congratulations to 
Outstanding Extension 
Volunteers for 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At the Campbell County Extension Council meeting on 1-28-
25, the outstanding volunteers for 2024 were announced. 
Those recognized were (left to right): Front row: Debbie 
Hyson- Family & Consumer Sciences, Inna Pylyaeva- 4-H, 
Standing: Ron Haigis- Horticulture, Charles Krift, Jr.- 
Agriculture, and John Hoffert- Natural Resources. A big 
thank you and congratulations to all of our volunteers!  
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4-H Country Ham Project  

It was a cold MLK Day,  Campbell County 

4-H members joined fellow Kentucky 4-H 
Country Ham Project Members in 
putting hams into cure. In addition we 
had two hours of education for 
Livestock, Horse, Poultry & Rabbit Club 
Members. Thanks to all of the 
presenters and volunteers that helped 
make this day a huge success!  
 

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid032iSnZTKnDyZwz57poANVRtgziJQFjHUyHFddBpNFGzbyg8DkK11zxLfrESpjkrfkl
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4-H Livestock Club  

 
Livestock Club members 

participated in more education 

hours today. Thanks to the 

Woodyard Family for hosting 

and Pat & Patrick McCord for 

presenting!  

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid0vX7J49Qxo6yLpv6zsHMi8G6moGAxjiQmBuwbSXte2NrggwrQuApQ5cTeeQNosi56l
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4-H Printmaking Program  

4-H Printmaking was last night! We learned 

how to use brayers, lino cutters, bench hooks, 

and printmaking ink. Special shout out to our 

amazing volunteer, Madison! It's so valuable 

to have another set of hands when kids are 

using sharp tools and ink! 

Want to try printmaking or continue building 

your skills? Save the date for our next 

printmaking session in May: https://

ukycampbell.pacecommunity.net/.../

ViewEventProfil...  

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://ukycampbell.pacecommunity.net/Event/ViewEventProfile?eventId=18179&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3_sCEt-5jE8QUsrau9qP6NnhlDJwvjdOs-ZAw-NtX5uQYnuAiT_JLd0KQ_aem_LzzGnINA2Yigy_JuK2wrYw
https://ukycampbell.pacecommunity.net/Event/ViewEventProfile?eventId=18179&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3_sCEt-5jE8QUsrau9qP6NnhlDJwvjdOs-ZAw-NtX5uQYnuAiT_JLd0KQ_aem_LzzGnINA2Yigy_JuK2wrYw
https://ukycampbell.pacecommunity.net/Event/ViewEventProfile?eventId=18179&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3_sCEt-5jE8QUsrau9qP6NnhlDJwvjdOs-ZAw-NtX5uQYnuAiT_JLd0KQ_aem_LzzGnINA2Yigy_JuK2wrYw
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid0AvAbZV7HE9CuSH6tijycP5i6wFMPg1d6QmQgfemy3buAjzC5kgtTJVB8LcEjJTaxl
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4-H Advanced Sewing 

4-H Cloverbuds  

At our January Cloverbud meeting, 

participants created a one-of-kind 

collaborative art mural to share with their 

community. We had meaningful 

conversations about kindness, collaboration, 

and community. Next time you are in the 

office be sure to check out their work!  

We'd love your K-3rd grader to join us next 

month. Details and registration can be found 

here: https://campbell.ca.uky.edu/4h-

youth-development  

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://campbell.ca.uky.edu/4h-youth-development?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1m1zPYnA4i8L14d1VrlmLVGWSYG-rE9jXF1Seux8sdoqoQUrmcbZ67QZA_aem_-WLejuUg3CunrxFdMyYwZA
https://campbell.ca.uky.edu/4h-youth-development?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1m1zPYnA4i8L14d1VrlmLVGWSYG-rE9jXF1Seux8sdoqoQUrmcbZ67QZA_aem_-WLejuUg3CunrxFdMyYwZA
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid0AvAbZV7HE9CuSH6tijycP5i6wFMPg1d6QmQgfemy3buAjzC5kgtTJVB8LcEjJTaxl
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Grant’s Lick Elementary—DECEMBER 
On December 12th, 2024 we had our monthly meeting of 
the Grant’s Lick 4-H Super Speakers. After president 
Rebekah called the meeting to order, Stella led the Pledge 
of Allegiance and Kenzley led the 4-H pledges. 
Secretary Leland reported that there were 23 members 
present. Vice President Avery introduced the topic of our 
lesson which was “The Body of a Public Speech.” 
Ainsleigh moved to adjourn the meeting, Clayton seconded 
the motion. We learned that the body of your speech is 
where the most information is found.  Our next meeting will 
be January 16th. Lily, Reporter 

On December 12th, 2024 we had our monthly meeting of 
the Grant’s Lick 4-H Speech Explorers. After  President 
Paislee called the meeting to order, Nora led the Pledge of 
Allegiance and Ansley led the 4-H pledges. Secretary 
Alex reported that there were 22 members present. Vice 
President Ginny introduced the topic of our lesson which 
was “The Body of a Public Speech.” Liam moved to adjourn 
the meeting, Korbin seconded the motion. We learned 
what to include in the middle of our speech.  Our next 
meeting will be January 16th. Vincent, Reporter 

Grant’s Lick Elementary—JANUARY 
On January 17, 2025 we had our monthly meeting of the 
Grant’s Lick 4-H Super Speakers. After President 
Rebekah called the meeting to order, Ellie led the Pledge of 
Allegiance and Jake led the 4-H pledges. Secretary 
Leland reported that there were 26 members present. Vice 
President Avery introduced the topic of our lesson which 
was “The Conclusion of a Public Speech.” Paisley moved to 
adjourn the meeting, Rivan seconded the motion. We 
learned that the conclusion of a speech should make people 
think or take action.  Our next meeting will be February 
13th. Lily, Reporter 

On January 17, 2025 we had our monthly meeting of the 
Grant’s Lick 4-H Speech Explorers. After President 
Paislee called the meeting to order, Presley led the Pledge 
of Allegiance and Abigail led the 4-H pledges. Secretary 
Alex reported that there were 23 members present. Vice 
President Ginny introduced the topic of our lesson which 
was “The Conclusion of a Public Speech.” Korbin moved to 
adjourn the meeting, Chance seconded the motion. We 
learned that conclusions are important because they can 
make people take action.  Our next meeting will be 
February 13th. Vincent, Reporter 

4-H Saddle Up Club 
The Campbell County Saddle Up Club 
met on January 2nd at the 
Alexandria fairgrounds. We 
welcomed three new members into 
our club. We also discussed a 
community service activity that we 

will be doing next month. We also discussed important 
dates coming up. Maddy Green, club reporter 

Cline Elementary 
The meeting of the Panther Paws 4-H Club was called to 
order on December 12th by President Ava at Cline 
Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called to order, 
we said the Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H Pledge. Emma 
and Addy led the pledges. The topic of our lesson was 
Communications and we learned about impromptu 
speaking and writing a speech. Speakers are usually nervous 
when they get up for their speech. Miles, Reporter 

The meeting of the Cool Panther 4-H Club was called to 
order on December 12th by President Savannah at Cline 
Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called to order, 
we said the Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H Pledge. Avery 
and Matt led the pledges. The topic of our lesson was 
Communications and we learned about public speaking to 
stay facing your audience, not to put your hands in your 
pockets and to speak so everyone can hear. Also the word 
filler class was paying attention to the person who is 
speaking and not a lot of side conversations. Callie, 
Reporter 

The meeting of the Shining Stars 4-H Club was called to 
order on December 12th by President Sam at Cline 
Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called to order, 
we said the Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H Pledge. 
Galveston and Lily led the pledges. The topic of our lesson 
was Communications and we learned about impromptu 
speeches. We learned to keep feet apart, face people, 
listening, no hands in pockets and don’t fidget with clothes. 
Melody, Reporter 

 

 

 

 

 

4-H Club RepoRts 
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Kellsey Agnew 
kellsey.agnew@uky.edu 

Campbell County Extension Agent 
4-H Youth Development 

 
 
 

Sherri Farley 
sfarley@uky.edu 

Campbell County Extension Agent 
4-H Youth Development 

 
 
 

Owen Prim 
oprim@uky.edu 

Campbell County Extension Agent  
4-H Youth Development 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Campbell County  
Extension Assistants,  

4-H Youth Development 
 
 

Simon Boschert 
simon.boschert99@uky.edu 

 
Ginny Butsch 

ginny.butsch@uky.edu 
 

Kelli Hendricks 
kelli.hendricks@uky.edu 

The Martin-Gatton College of Agriculture, Food and 
Environment is an Equal Opportunity Organization with respect 
to education and employment and authorization to provide 
research, education information and other services only to 
individuals and institutions that function without regard to 
economic or social status and will not discriminate on the basis 
of race, color, ethnic origin, national origin, creed, religion, 
political belief, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender 
expression, pregnancy, marital status, genetic information, age, 
veteran status, physical or mental disability or reprisal or 
retaliation for prior civil rights activity.  

Reasonable accommodation of disability may be available with 
prior notice. Program information may be made available in 
languages other than English. 

Inquiries regarding compliance with Title VI and Title VII of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Educational 
Amendments, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act and other 
related matter should be directed to: 

-- Equal Opportunity Office, Martin-Gatton College of 
Agriculture, Food and Environment, 
University of Kentucky, Room S-105, Agriculture Science 
Building North, Lexington, Kentucky 40546, 

-- UK Office of Institutional Equity and Equal Opportunity, 13 
Main Building, University of Kentucky, Lexington, KY 40506-
0032, or 

-- US Department of Agriculture, Office of the Assistant 
Secretary for Civil Rights, 
1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410.  

Crossroads Elementary  
On January 16, 2025, Mrs. Hicks 4-H Chipmunks Club. Held 

their monthly meeting at Crossroads Elementary. After our 

club president, Mia called the meeting to order, we said the 

Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Cohen and Josie 

helped lead the pledges. There were 19 members present 

at the meeting. The topic for this month’s meeting was soil. 

One thing we did during this month’s meeting was learn 

about all the places you find water. Our next meeting will 

be held in February. Arizona, Reporter. 

On January 16, 2025, Mrs. Moores 4-H Alani Club. Held 

their monthly meeting at Crossroads Elementary. After our 

club president, Ella called the meeting to order, we said the 

Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Lucas and Skylar 

helped lead the pledges. There were 18 members present 

at the meeting. The topic for this month’s meeting was 

incredible water journey. One thing we did during this 

month’s meeting was learn travel like water droplets do. 

Our next meeting will be held in February. Emma, Reporter. 

On January 16, 2025, Mrs. Hungate’s 4-H Slay Squirrels 

Club. Held their monthly meeting at Crossroads Elementary. 

After our club president, Emma called the meeting to order, 

we said the Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Ethan 

and Jadahelped lead the pledges. There were 16 members 

present at the meeting. The topic for this month’s meeting 

was water. One thing we did during this month’s meeting 

was learn about life as a water droplet and make a bracelet. 

Our next meeting will be held in February. Addy, Reporter. 

On January 16, 2025, Mrs. Leffingwell’s 4-H Cats Club. Held 

their monthly meeting at Crossroads Elementary. After our 

club president, Jazlyn called the meeting to order, we said 

the Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Graham and 

Zion helped lead the pledges. There were 21 members 

present at the meeting. The topic for this month’s meeting 

was the water journey. One thing we did during this 

month’s meeting was learn about water and how it moves. 

Our next meeting will be held in February. Westin, 

Reporter. 

4-H Club RepoRts 


